ismore Primary School Scoop

Our vision is to develop well rounded, confident and responsible individuals who aspire to achieve their full potential. We will do this by providing a welcoming, happy, safe and supportive learning environment in which everyone is equal and all achievements are celebrated.



Lismore Primary School would like to acknowledge the Wathaurong People, the Traditional Owners of the land on which we are gathered and pay our respects to their Elders-past and present and emerging.

77 William Street Lismore Victoria 3324 www.lismoreps.vic.edu.au

FROM MY DESK

We have done so much since the last edition of the newsletter! On Thursday our F-2 class visited the local kinder to spend some time with the students, we had a footy clinic on Friday, yesterday we travelled to Sovereign Hill in Ballarat as part of Book Week, and today everyone looks incredible in their costumes to celebrate Book Week. The students seemed to have really enjoyed the variety of activities across the past week, and it's as though the weather gods have been on our side as rainy conditions have cleared in time for these activities to begin.

A last-minute reminder that we will be parading our costumes at assembly this afternoon. The effort people have gone to is truly outstanding. If you can arrive slightly early to pick up your child so you can join us, I have no doubt you will also be very impressed.

Congratulations to the following students who have been recognised for displaying our school values in the past week. Respect: Angus: For the manners he has shown in offering to help others, let others go first, or lending things to

Responsibility: Chloe: For learning to cope with challenges during games.

Persistence: 3-6 students: For their effort in writing last week when working towards their self-chosen learning goals.

Excellence: Cooper: For his all-around wonderful attitude in all areas of his learning.

Have a great week ... Brad Whittaker



FAVOURITE RECIPES

A final reminder to please send any of your favourite recipes to the school or the Blue Yabby by this Friday afternoon. This is a wonderful idea by our PFA and is only possible with community support. We are more than happy to photocopy your recipes here at school if you need.

MATHS COP

Last week I travelled to Hamilton for our last face-to-face Maths Community of Practice meeting. This was a valuable opportunity for me to reflecte on the assessments we use here at the school and provided some useful tools for us to use to guide small group intervention. It has been really pleasing to see the growth in Maths this year, and we are excited about what we will continue to see in our assessments throughout the remainder of the year.

INQUIRY CYCLE

Staff have spent time closely analysing and moderating student writing samples, and from this work we have developed an inquiry cycle on punctuation for the remainder of the term. This means that many of the lessons planned and taught will have a focus on different forms of punctuation and how/where to accurately apply these in writing. We look forward to measuring the success of our SMART goal and then re-evaluating.

MASTER PLANNING

The master planning process for our school upgrades from the recent announcement of government funding has begun. This is stage 2 of the process and will take approximately ten weeks.



School email – lismore.ps@education.vic.gov.au School phone - 5596 2121 / 0467 633 338

Staff emails:

Mrs. Johnstone -elizabeth.johnston@education.vic.gov.au Mrs. Sanderson -pauline.sanderson@education.vic.gov.au Mr. Whittaker - brad.whittaker@education.vic.gov.au

Respect Responsibility Excellence Persistence



Our Book Week excursion to Sovereign Hill was enjoyed by all. Gold panning, bowling and the lolly shop were the highlights.





F-2 Class Chloe for showing great improvement and independence with her reading. Well done Chloe!

3-6 Class Paul for his fabulous ideas when writing his 'Found' narrative. Well done Paul!

School Dates to Remember

Wednesday 23rd August	Book week Dress-up
Thursday 24th August	School Council meeting
Mon 4th and Tues 5th September	Parent/Teacher interviews
Friday 15th September	Last day of Term 3 / 2.30pm dismissal
Monday 2nd October	First day of Term 4
Friday 13th October	Spicks and Spooks Trivia Night
Thursday 19th October	School Council meeting
30th October—1st November	3-6 School Camp

COMMUNITY NEWS



Presents a Free Session:

Dan Petro -Making Parenting a Little easier
For parents/carers from all schools in the GSWC

Thursday 19th October 6.30-8pm Brother Fox (Deakin)

Dan Petro is a behaviour analyst and director of Behavioural Resources Australia Pty Ltd. Dan's work in over 200 Australian schools and organisations has shown him to be an engaging and popular presenter. His academic background includes degrees in both behavioural science and counselling psychology, and his professional work uses content from materials he developed as an adjunct faculty member at universities in California. Dan has trained hundreds of parents of both typical children and children with additional needs. Attending one of his workshops is a comfortable way to discover (or rediscover) those straightforward, effective parenting practices that can make a significant difference for everyone.

Camperdown Amateur Basketball Association Inc.



Registration for 2023-24 Basketball season now OPEN Please register via PlayHQ link:

https://www.playhq.com/basketball-victoria/register/a8bc33

Registrations are open for 2 weeks, close on Sunday 27th August
CABA Registration costs

U9 (7 & 8 year olds) & U12 (9-11 year old)- \$80* U17(12-16 year old)- \$90* Seniors-\$100*

*BVC Insurance is \$29 for 17/under & 43 for seniors.

AUSSIE HOOPS will run in term 4, register on PlayHQ.

LISMORE PRIMARY RECIPE BOOK FUNDRAISER

Lismore Primary School PFA are putting together a Recipe Book full of recipe's and would love your donation of any you may like to share with the whole community.

These can be Baking, Cooking, Slow Cooker, Thermomix, NO Bake, etc.

We welcome any and all types of recipe's whether handed down through generations, or just a loved meal at home,

Make sure it's one that you're willing to give away any secrets on.

as this will be published and available for purchase when finished.

These can be handed in to the School or at the Blue Yabby.

Please ensure they are he Friday 25th August





